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DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS, STATISTICS 

AND COMPUTER SCIENCE 
 

Limited Term Position 
 
 
 
The Department of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer Science at St. Francis Xavier 
University invites applications for a Limited Term appointment.  The term of the 
appointment is from August 14, 2017 to May 11, 2018.  Salary will be commensurate 
with qualifications and experience. 
 
The successful candidate should hold a PhD (or a nearly completed PhD) in 
Mathematics or Statistics or a closely related field.  The candidate must show a strong 
commitment to teaching.  The primary responsibilities of the successful candidate will 
be teaching courses at the undergraduate level in Mathematics and Statistics; ability to 
teach introductory programming courses is an asset. 
 
Application material should include: a cover letter, a curriculum vitae, a statement of 
teaching interests and philosophy, a statement of research interests and the contact 
information for three references.  The application must be submitted electronically in the 
form of one (1)  pdf file sent to: rtmacdon@stfx.ca with subject line LTA_MSCS_2017. 
 
To learn more about the Department of Mathematics, Statistics and Computer Science, 
St. Francis Xavier University, please visit our website at http://sites.stfx.ca/mscs/. 
 
The review of applications will begin on March 20, 2017 and will continue until this 
position is filled. This position is subject to final budgetary approval. 
 
 
 
“Only those selected for an interview will be contacted.  All qualified candidates are 
encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent residents will be given 
priority.  StFX respects diversity and welcomes applications from visible minority group 
members, women, Aboriginal persons, persons with disabilities and members of a 
sexual minority group.” 
 
 

 

 


